

Dear [Administrator],

The Pennsylvania Association of School Nurses and Practitioners (PASNAP) is holding its "Day On The Hill" in Harrisburg on Tuesday, April 25, 2017. The purpose of this event is to discuss current school nurse standards of practice in order to provide all Pennsylvania school-aged students access to professionally prepared and certified school nurses. In addition, school nurses will share positions on current legislation impacting school nursing practice and school district policy affecting schools in the Commonwealth.

The attendance of each member of the PASNAP Board of Directors is imperative to make an effective, visible presence and impact on our state legislators.

Thank you for your support of this endeavor.

Sincerely,

Judith Morgitan, M.Ed, BSN, RN, CSN

President, Pennsylvania Association of School Nurses and Practitioners